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NOTICE TO MEDICAID RECIPIENTS 
 
The North Carolina Division of Social Services is doing a study of the Food Stamp 
Program. Researchers from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill will be calling 
a number of Medicaid households that receive food stamps starting December 1.  You 
may be called and asked to be part of the study. The study should take less than ten 
minutes to complete. The study is voluntary. You will not lose your Medicaid or food 
stamp benefits if you do not want to be part of the study.  
 
If you have questions about the study, please contact your county Department of Social 
Services. 
 


